
10/12/18 

Dear parents,  

Here are a few quick updates about what’s happening at FLHS. 

 

For parents of freshmen, please ask your children about the Truth About Hate Assembly from 

Thursday.  There were some very powerful stories shared by the freshmen about past incidences of 

being teased, harassed, or discriminated against. Students seemed very moved about learning the 

deep impact these events had their peers that they never new about.     

 

For all students who took the PSAT:   these results are generally shared back to students in 

December.  We’ll be sure to work with all students to show them how to access and interpret the 

results on their College Board accounts.   

Registration is now open for the 2018/2019 Winter Sports Season.   

Registration/Parent permission for athletics is done online with no paper copy. Please visit the FLHS 

Athletic website at http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/athletics/ to register by Friday, November 9th.  Physical 

Forms are due in the nurse’s office at FLHS also by Friday, November 9th. Please keep a personal 

copy of your physical! Physical forms can be downloaded from the athletic website or picked up in 

the main office. 

 

Parents of Juniors are invited to our Headmaster Coffee on Thursday 10/17 at 9:15 am in the 

Falcon's Nest.   

 

Freshmen parents are invited to join Director of Pupil Services, Vanessa Montorsi, for the very 

popular High School 101 session on Wed 10/16 at 6:00 pm in the Auditorium. 

 

A special thank you to all families who joined the PTA this year.  Your membership helps contribute 

to some amazing program for our students, our faculty and parents.   We are so grateful for you 

commitment to FLHS!  You help us make great things happen for your kids.  There is still time to join 

at flhspta.org. 

 

Have a great weekend, and Go Falcons! 

Greg Hatzis 
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